
The picture is fuzzy and/or pixelized when I record videos but the sound is 
OK. 
 
If the picture is not sharp when recording videos, update the graphics board drivers. 
The software uses the graphics board’s overlay mode for displaying videos. In 
general this mode has been optimised in the latest updated versions of graphics 
board drivers, available from your manufacturers. 
 
If the problem persists, install the latest version of DirectX, available on 
http://www.microsoft.com as this will correct any problems related to Microsoft IEEE 
1394 drivers. 


